
 

 

 

12 June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Race for Life at Ashford CE Primary – Thursday 27th June 2024 

 

We regularly encourage the children to reflect upon how faith can support those who are 

experiencing difficult times and how, as individuals we can use our own God- given talents to help 

those in need.  

Many of those within our school community have been or are currently affected by cancer and we 

are keen to come together to raise money to support the work of the charity Cancer Research UK. 

We will be holding our own ‘Race for Life’ at school on Thursday 27th June.  During the day each 

year group will have a timed slot and the children will be encouraged to see how many laps of the 

field they can run or walk.  

Your child will be bringing home a sponsor form and we hope that you will encourage your child to 

collect sponsors and raise some money to support this worthy cause. All sponsor money will 

need to be returned to school in a named envelope by Friday 12th July.  

Our wonderful PTA have agreed to provide a treat afternoon for the Infant and Junior classes who 

raise the most money through sponsorship.  

We hope that you will join us in support of the work of this charity.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Bailey  

 


